
 
With support from United States Agency for 

International Development (USAID) and the American 

people, Bahria University and International Islamic 

University in collaboration with United Nations 

Development programme (UNDP) is imparting its 

incubation services to women from the North 

Waziristan, South Waziristan and Khyber Agency as 

part of the UNDP's FATA Economic Revitalization 

Project (FERP).  

The Program aims to impart business training through 

provision of business incubation services to its 

talented pool from the regions.  The programme will 

support women participants to test out new business 

ideas in the market by providing technical assistance in 

the form of mentoring, coaching and training; and 

reducing associated financial risk in the form of a grant.  

Training will be conducted in Islamabad starting from 

13 January 2020 and all the travel, boarding & lodging 

will be covered. Stipend will also ve given upon 

succesful participation of training for one month. Seed 

grants will be given to best Businesses after training.  

To register click on the following link: 

https://tinyurl.com/we9gkgb 
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